Correspondence July/August 2022

Items of correspondence for information distributed throughout the month as required to be noted

- 1. Email from HRH The Duchess of Cornwall's Reading Room Free library books for community phone box libraries
- 2. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders MS/AS Newyddion Aberconwy News, 7th July 2022
- 3. Email from Welsh Government Welsh Government News Bulletin, 8th July 2022
- 4. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 11th July 2022
- 5. Email from Welsh Government, Dominic Evans A Fairer Council Tax Consultation
- 6. Email from MOP re attendance at TCC July Meeting and confirmation of discussion
- 7. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders MS/AS Newyddion Aberconwy News, 14th July 2022
- 8. Email from Welsh Government Welsh Government News Bulletin, 15th July 2022
- 9. Email from Planning Aid Wales, Deb Jeffreys Latest news and information, 18th July 2022
- 10. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 18th July 2022
- 11. Email from CCBC, Sian Harland Minutes for Cabinet, 12th July 2022
- 12. Email from Boundary Commission for Wales Secondary Consultation Period Representations
- 13. Email from CCBC, Haf Jones Creu Conwy Culture Strategy
- 14. Email from CCBC, Haf Jones Ambition North Wales
- 15. Email from CCBC, Sian Harland CCBC Forward Work Programme July 2022
- 16. Email from CCBC, Streetworks Application for TTRO relating to a temporary road closure on Jubilee Road, Trefriw
- 17. Email from Welsh Government Welsh Government News Bulletin, 22nd July 2022
- 18. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 25th July 2022
- 19. Email from Welsh Government Welsh Government: Consultation, 25th July 2022
- 20. Email from CCBC, Haf Jones Carneddau Landscape Partnership Scheme
- 21. Email from OVW, Mel ab Owain New Bulletin July 2022
- 22. Email from SNPA, Rhian Randall Diary Markers for SNPA and Community Council meetings in October 2022
- 23. Email from Golygfa Gwydyr Help for Ukrainian People in the Community
- 24. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 1st August 2022
- 25. Email from CVSC E-bulletin, August 2022
- 26. Email from ROC UK, Phil Gleave The ROC Conversation Conwy

Correspondence August/September 2022

Items of correspondence for information distributed throughout the month as required to be noted

- Email from Welsh Government Welsh Government Climate Change Bulletin Summer
- 2. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 8th August 2022
- 3. Email from CCBC, Streetworks Confirmation of TTRO relating to a temporary road closure on Jubilee Road, Trefriw
- 4. Email from OVW, Tracy Gilmartin The Section 6 Biodiversity and Ecosystem Resilience Duty
- 5. Email from CCBC, Sali Morris-Pritchard Minutes for Cabinet, 9th August 2022
- 6. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 15th August 2022
- 7. Email from Cartrefi Conwy, Owen Veldhuizen Cartrefi Conwy Partnership in Trefriw
- 8. Email from Conwy & Denbighshire Public Services Board Conwy & Denbighshire Draft Well-being Plan
- 9. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders MS/AS Newyddion Aberconwy News, 19th August 2022
- 10. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 22nd August 2022
- 11. Email from OVW, Tracy Gilmartin Nature Networks Fund
- 12. Email from CCBC, Claire Whitley Council Tax Premium Consultation
- 13. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders MS/AS Newyddion Aberconwy News, 26th August 2022

- 14. Email from ROC UK, Jane Savage The ROC Conversation Conwy
- 15. Email from CCBC, Streetworks Application for TTRO relating to a temporary road closure on Llanrhychwyn Road, Trefriw
- 16. Email from CVSC E-bulletin, September 2022
- 17. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders MS/AS Newyddion Aberconwy News, 1st September 2022
- 18. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 5th September 2022
- 19. Email from CCBC, Streetworks Application for TTRO on Llanrhychwyn Road, Trefriw no longer required
- 20. Email from Soil Association Certification, James Evans (Forestry Consultation Team) Stakeholder Consultation: Forest Management carried out by Natural Resources Wales
- 21. Email from OVW, Tracy Gilmartin Welsh Government North and South Wales Workshop Events

Correspondence September/October 2022

Items of correspondence for information distributed throughout the month as required to be noted

- 1. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders MS/AS Newyddion Aberconwy News, 8th September 2022
- 2. Email from CVSC Funding Applications: The Essentials
- 3. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 12th September 2022
- 4. Email from CCBC, Streetworks Confirmation of TTRO relating to a temporary road closure on Nant Bwlch yr Haearn Road, Trefriw.
- 5. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 20th September 2022
- 6. Email from Awel y Môr Newsletter, September 2022
- 7. Email from SNPA, Becca Roberts Invitation to attend drop-in session and talk at Trefriw Village Hall
- 8. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders MS/AS Newyddion Aberconwy News, 22nd September 2022
- 9. Email from Welsh Government Statistics and Research, 12 to 23 September 2022
- 10. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 26th September 2022
- 11. Email from Welsh Government Climate Change Bulletin, September 2022
- 12. Email from SNPA Public Consultation: Conservation Areas fit for the Twenty-First Century
- 13. Email from OVW Online Conference: The importance of Community & Town Councils in building resilient places for nature
- 14. Email from CCBC, Sian Harland Minutes for Cabinet, 27th September 2022
- 15. Email from Welsh Government Welsh Government: Consultation, 3rd October 2022
- 16. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 3rd October 2022
- 17. Email from CVSC E-bulletin, October 2022
- 18. Email from CVSC CVSC 25-year celebrations, Funders' Fair and AGM
- 19. Email from CCBC, Dawn Hughes CCBC Forward Work Programme September 2022
- 20. Letter from MOP Planning Application